
611 Pleasant Street Billboard Project 
Weekly Update #8 

March 6, 2021 

There is no news to report. All documents for tree cutting are with the MA 
DOT. We await their decision. 

Formetco billboards have been ordered. It is expected that these will be 
delivered late April (date still to be determined). 

If there is any question, please contact me. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Ed 

Edward E. O’Sullivan 
Cove Outdoor LLC 
PO Box 590545 
Newton Center, Massachusetts 
02459 
Cell: 617-797-4235 
www.capital-inc.com 

 

https://capitalassociates-inc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bd3c8791c666e5467db758606&id=bcca8f60cf&e=42b6e50d31

